
GF/CB 27th January, 196' 

R. W. Jef fares Esq., 
Secretery, 
Irish Rugby Football Union, 
14 Westmoreland Street, 
Dublin. 

Dear Mr Jeffares, 

Thank you very much for your letter enclosing two permits 
for Ireland v England International. 

Tour remarks regarding the noisy camera motor have been 
noted and I hrve circulated them to all concerned. 

For record purposes I confirm that we will not Aow or dis­
pose of the film at the time or subsequently in any way whatsoever 
for showing on commercial television. TTiese stipulations apply 
to U.K. and Eire. 

Tours sineerley, 
ASSOCIATED BRITIST-MHE ID. 

GRACE FIEID 
NEWS EDITOR 
BATHE NEWS 


